Subject: Re: LSAF 2020
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 22 Apr 2020 14:23:10 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

We're considering changing the date this year, to delay because of public concern over the
coronavirus.

| personally would be happy to attend in June, and there are several of you that have expressed
similar sentiments. We're all just ready to get out and get on with life! :lol:

But there are many people that are still concerned. And there are also many that live in areas
where there are still travel restrictions.

So while I am hopeful that will all blow over by June, it might be best to delay a month or two.

Stay tuned! I'll announce here in a few days. We have an LSAF steering committee evaluating
options and making a decision right now.
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